
 

-----Original Message----- 

 From: Nicky Scott < >  

Sent: 23 November 2021 16:47 

 Cc: East Anglia Two <EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

 Subject: Invitation from Secretary of State to comment on EA1N/2 as per letter of 2 November 2021 

  

  

Dear Sirs 

  

Do not give Scottish Power permission to build a Substation at Friston.  I have seen the flooding 

caused at Friston by the exploration works alone.  Beyond flooding this Area of outstanding Natural 

Beauty should be preserved for our children.   Biodiversity loss risks 'ecological meltdown’  - we 

KNOW this. 

The UK has an average of only 53% of its biodiversity left, well below the global average, why would 

you allow this situation to get worse by choosing a green field site rather than a brownfield site.  You 

must make a split decision, Green must mean Green.  Yes to off shore wind power , yes to bringing it 

onshore on an already industrialised brownfield site.  

  

Nicky Scott 

 




